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First name: Andrew

Last name: McDonald

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: To: US Forest Service

 

 

 

I am writing to express my concerns about the Draft Environmental Assessment and proposed changes to the

forest management plan for the Daniel Boone National Forest. I am concerned that these changes would result in

reduced protections for the endangered bats in the Daniel Boone. Please reconsider the proposed changes and

prioritize protection of endangered species and forest ecosystem health.

 

 

 

Sincerely,

 

Andy McDonald

 

7134 Owenton Rd.

 

Frankfort, KY 40601


